

2 November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Children in Need

On **Friday 19 November**, we are inviting children to come to school in non-uniform, preferably wearing a yellow item or wearing Children in Need related clothing/accessories. If your child normally has PE on a Friday they will need to come to school in appropriate clothing and trainers.

To minimise the use of cash, we have set up an online donation page, which can be found using the following link:

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=4728

If you wish to make a donation, please use this link rather than sending money to school with your child.

Thank you once again for all your support.

Mr T Head Head of School

1.1

We're Supporting

BBB

Children

in Need







